
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   2023 Final Budget and Levy Public Hearing 
 
MEETING DATE:  December 6, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The preliminary budget and levy were adopted on September 6th.  As a reminder once 
the preliminary budget is approved and certified to the county the final budget must be 
the same or lower but cannot be higher.   
 
Below are some highlights of the 2023 budget: 
 

1. 1% salary adjustment in July and December 
2. Health insurance 3.47% increase 
3. Bituminous mill and overlay increased from $175,000 to $200,000 
4. $78,000 library building bond completed 
5. $121,000 fire capital increase 
6. Motor vehicle gas and utility significant increase 
7. Local Government Aid increase $3,596.00 
8. Invenergy increase $12,130.00 
9. 2023 Sewer Bridge and Street Reconstruction Project approximately 

$2,000,000.00 
10. 1% increase in Storm Sewer, Sanitary Sewer, and Water fees generating 

approximately $24,000 
 

Please review the attached 2023 levy summary for additional information.   
   
The proposed levy for 2023 will be $3,306,956 which is a 3.49% increase from 2022.   
 
The date for the adoption will be on December 20th at 6:30.   
 
Unless there is any other discussions or requests this should be the final budget for 
2023.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Public Hearing information only. 


















































































